
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
Here's an update on local charges in 
Belgium and the Netherlands 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
We want to make sure that you keep yourself updated with the latest fees for your 
preferred origin and destination countries. Here's an update on Customs Examination 
charge (CEX) for container scanning. This charge will apply to all sea freight 
containers imported into Belgium and the Netherlands from February 1, 2024, until 
further notice*. 
 
Please find below the latest updates: 
 
Import Belgium (all container types): 
 

◼ EUR 260 per container 
 
Import Netherlands (all container types): 
 

◼ EUR 210 per container 
 

*The CEX only applies to containers that have been selected by the authorities for 
scanning checks on the terminal sites. The CEX covers handling to and from customs 
scan and the additional administration of this scanning. It does not cover customs 
physical inspections or additional transport outside the terminals. 
 
Please remember that all relevant information is always available to you in the tariff 
section of our Online Business Suite. If you should require additional information, 
please contact our customer service team at your location, who will guide you based 
on your individual situation. 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Your Hapag-Lloyd Customer Support Team Benelux 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/online-business.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

